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Providing recreational Immunity for public access on trails is critically needed to 

maintain public access to trails throughout Oregon.  The need for such trial access 

has only grown as the public experienced the outdoors in response to the pandemic. 

Numerous studies have documented the physical and mental health benefits of 

getting outside in nature. 

Please pass this measure for the benefit your constituents health. 


